SYSTEM UPGRADE ON THE HORIZON x
‘We are in the process of preparing for the upcoming system upgrade. It is imperative that you contact the credit union at your earliest convenience to update or verify your contact information. This includes:

- Physical/Mailing Address
- Phone Number(s)
- Email Address

Departure Date: April 1st, 2025 for the exciting changes!

Click the 'X'in the top right to close this alert window.

SYSTEM UPGRADE ON THE HORIZON

ANDROID USERS: The app is now available! You will need to delete the old app and download the new one - search for "M-0 FCU Mobile"

APRIL 1-14: Our credit union phone number will be answered by a call center from 8:00am to 5:00pm Monday-Friday from Tuesday, April 1 through Monday, April 14.

Thank you for your patience - we are excited about the enhancements to your member experience!

Click the 'X' in the top right to close this alert window.




